Pawnee City School Board Meets

(KLZA)—The Pawnee City Board of Education approved the expenditure of more than \$110-thousand from the Pawnee City Public Schools Education Foundation when they met Wednesday evening.

Nearly \$75-thousand of the money will go for various scholarships. Other funds will be used for printing and mailing the school newsletter and the purchase of equipment and supplies for various programs at the school.

The Board also approved renewal of the Board of Education's membership in the Nebraska Association of School Boards for 2021-22 at a cost of \$3,546.

Board members also voted to employ Adam Robertson as a full-time teacher beginning in the 2021-22 school year.

Many Signals Communications